June 29, 2018


Frontier Bargaining Report #15

The end of week three has brought new insight into these negotiations.  Lines have been scratched into both sides of the table.  But, FEAR NOT Brothers and Sisters, this Committee has its heals dug in and we are here to fight.  The Union and the Company met today and closed negotiations for the week with an exchange of information.  The company crossed the table with an additional proposal and the union closed with rejecting several of the company’s earlier retrogressive proposals.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We, your committee want to express our gratitude for your support, we see your comments and the pictures, and it just reconfirms our reasons for being here and it refreshes our commitment to you, the Members.  Your daily show of support is incredible and we are honored to be here for you.  We also want to thank you for the continued support of your local mobilizer’s efforts, just because we will not be at the table for the next 2 weeks doesn’t mean the momentum can slow.  Negotiations will resume on July 16, 2018.
Stay Strong, Stay United,

Your CWA Bargaining Committee
